Subject: Thank You

From: Karen Malatesta (karen@clvff.org)

To: gowergulch@yahoo.com;

Date: Tuesday, February 2, 2016 5:54 PM

Dear Lee Gale,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees of Conejo/Las Virgenes Future Foundation, the members of the Senior Congress XII Planning Committee, and all of the community members who attended *Lifelong Learning: Explore Your Opportunities*, on January 27, 2016, thank you for your participation and presentation. Your presentation was informative, entertaining and enlightening. Those who attended were seeking information on new learning opportunities and they were not disappointed. We have had very positive responses from the audience. The evaluation summary indicates just how successful the event was and how enthusiastic attendees were. We are grateful for your willingness to share your story with them.

Thanks again, Karen

Karen Malatesta
CLVFF Executive Director
P.O. Box 3814
Thousand Oaks, CA 91359
Phone: (818) 880, 1054/FAX: (818)

Phone: (818) 880-1054/FAX: (818) 880-0854